
Sermon  

"The Attractiveness Of A Lie –  

Why Do We Do It?" 

Exodus 20:15-17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
 

FORT MACLEOD ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

September 24, 2023 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR VISITORS AND FIRST-TIMERS: 
 

We are so glad that the Lord directed you here this morning! 

 

• Sunday School is available for ages 3 to grade 3. 

• Washrooms are down the hall. 

• Mother’s Room is off of the foyer, next to the Sanctuary. 

• Please ask one of the ushers if you need help with anything. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church exists to equip Godly Disciples of 
Jesus Christ who: 

Share Christ’s Life, Show Christ’s love and Shine Christ’s light. 

 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: pastor.kevinfmac@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 

fort-macleod-alliance-church.sermoncloud.com 

You Tube – Fort Macleod Alliance 

Facebook – Fort Macleod Alliance Church 

 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 

 



DISCOVERYLAND 
Discoveryland has resumed for ages 3 to Grade 3!! Please pray that this 
ministry will be a blessing to the hearts of our young children and pray 
for our Discoveryland teachers who volunteer in this important 
ministry! 
 
CHURCH DECORATING 
Thank you to Marissa Oudshoorn who has volunteered to take over the 
seasonal decorating of the church! Many thanks to Lindsay Grant for 
your many years of decorating. It has been appreciated by everyone! 
 
SHARING HOPE IN CRISIS 
We are honored and blessed to be hosting ‘Sharing Hope in Crisis’ 
training seminar through Billy Graham Evangelistic Association on 
Saturday, September 30th @ Fort Macleod Alliance Church.  This 
training seminar is for the community and surrounding area and open 
to anyone who has a heart for sharing hope with people experiencing 
trauma,loss,crisis.  
Register today at BillyGraham.ca/rrtTraining to save your seat now. 
We have not yet reached our minimum required registrations to host 
this event. If you have been meaning to register but haven't yet, please 
do so right away! 
 
ELDERS BOARD 
Following is the new Elders Board and their respective positions: 
Jacob Oosterwijk – Chairman 
Brent Brussee – Vice Chair 
Darrell Doyle – Treasurer 
Pastor Kevin – Secretary 
 
Note: Church Council names and positions will be in next week's 
bulletin. 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Happy Birthday this week to James Vandervalk, Lindsay Grant, Trinh 
Simpson, Anja Oosterwijk and Serenity Bergen! 

 

 
 
YOUTH MINISTRIES 
As we begin to look to the Fall with hopes of starting up our Youth 
Ministries, we are still in need of volunteers for this to happen. 
Tentative restart for our youth ministries is October. More information 
to follow. If you are interested in information regarding serving with 
our Youth Ministries, please see Pastor Kevin. 
 
Please email the church office or let Pastor Kevin know if your Sr. High 
students are interested in attending the Sr. High weekend at SABC! The 
sooner we know how many plan to attend, the easier it is to plan for 
this exiting weekend! 
 
MEALS ON WHEELS 
Our Church participates in volunteering with Meals on Wheels.  Our 
turn comes up on Oct. 9-13. Please email the church or text Melissa 
(403-360-2582) if you are able to delivery meals on any of those days! 


